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From: Dave Robillard [drobillard332@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 1:22 PM 

To: Gingras, Jessica 

Subject: RE: Application for Gubernatorial Appointment 

 

 

I will, thank you. 

 

 

 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: "Gingras, Jessica" <Jessica.Gingras@vermont.gov>  

Date: 12/20/16 1:02 PM (GMT-05:00)  

To: Dave Robillard <drobillard332@hotmail.com>  

Subject: RE: Application for Gubernatorial Appointment  

 
Hi Dave,  
  
The fish and wildlife board vacancies will occur next year.  
I am going to suggest you forward your application to the new Boards and Commissions Director in the 
middle of January – as it will not be me who makes the appointments for the new Administration 
Thanks!  
  

From: Dave Robillard [mailto:drobillard332@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 5:42 PM 
To: jessica.gingrais@state.vt.us 
Subject: Application for Gubernatorial Appointment 

  

Please see the attached application request for the pending Vermont Fish and Wildlife board 
position (representing Orleans county). 
  
Thank you, 
  
David Robillard 


